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Dear Editor-in-chief, 

 

Thank you for considering our invited original review article entitled “The evolving role of 

magnetic resonance techniques in primary sclerosing cholangitis” for publication in the 

World Journal of Gastroenterology.  

 

Three reviewers were happy to accept the manuscript in its current form, and we have 

addressed the minor revisions from the fourth reviewer as requested. These changes have 

been highlighted in the manuscript.  

 

We look forward to your response.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Michael Pavlides  

On behalf of all authors 


